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Friday 28th September 2023 

 

‘Day of the Dead’ day 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As part of our current Geography work on South America, the children will be taking part in a 

‘Day of the Dead’ day on Tuesday 17th October (Please note that this is a change of date from 

the Exceptional Experiences letter).  

 

As part of this day, we would like the children to come to school dressed up in costumes, with 

face paint as an option, in the style of Day of the Dead celebrations. There are some photos 

below to help you with this. Do not worry if you don’t have a costume. Your child could simply 

wear black or colourful clothes or a Halloween outfit if they have one.  

 

During the day, children will be taking part in art and craft activities related to the celebrations 

and learning more about Day of the Dead in South America. Towards the end of the day, at 

2.30pm we are inviting parents and carers to join us for a South American rainforest escape 

room activity where you can take part with your child in quizzes, maths and word puzzles to 

be the first to come up with the escape code.   

 

We hope to see you there and look forward to seeing your children in their costumes. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

K Moody     O Medley 

Mrs Moody   Mr Medley 

(Year 6 Teachers)  

 

 
  

 


